
 

 

 

Wylie City Council 

AGENDA REPORT 
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Prepared By: Glenna Hayes    

     

 
Subject  

Consider, and act upon, Modification No. 1 to PSPO #W2020-94-E Wylie Wastewater Treatment Plant Decommissioning 

Study in the amount of $79,550.00 for engineering services, bid documents and construction oversight for the demolition of 

the existing structures; and authorizing the Interim City Manager to sign any and all necessary documents. 

 
Recommendation  

Motion to approve Item as presented. 

 
Discussion  

 

In August of 2020, the City Council awarded a professional services contract (PSPO #W2020-94-E) to Freese & Nichols, Inc. 

for the decommissioning of the Wylie Wastewater Treatment Plan on Alanis Drive. Following the official decommissioning 

with the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ), several plant demolition options were presented to City 

Council in a short series of workshops. 

 

Council has provided direction to staff to proceed with the demolition of the existing wastewater treatment structure to allow 

for redevelopment of the property. Freese & Nichols, Inc. has submitted Modification No. 1 to PSPO #W2020-94-E to 

coordinate all necessary requirements and documents with NTMWD. The scope of the work will include demolition plans, 

relocation of the chemical injection system and installation of an interceptor; all of which will be incorporated into a design 

specification and single construction package. 

 

Staff recommends the approval of Modification No. 1 with Freese & Nichols, Inc. in the amount of $79,550.00. 
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